
 
 
 

Town of Norris Point 
Discretionary Use Notice 

Short-Term Tourist Accommodations 
176 Main Street 

 
July 16, 2020 

 

                         
The Town has received an application that shall be considered as a 
discretionary use in the Town of Norris Point’s Development 
Regulations. The applicant is requesting permission to operate short-
term tourist accommodations at 176 Main Street. 
 
The proposed development is located in a Mixed Development-Land 
Use Zone where this use is listed as a Discretionary use in the Town’s 
Development Regulations.  
 
In accordance with Part II, Regulation 12, of the Town’s Development 
Regulations, Council must provide public notice of such discretionary 
uses. 

 
Any person or persons wishing to make representation in this regard 
should do so, in writing, to be received at the Town Office on or 
before 4:00 pm, July 29, 2020. Submissions must be delivered by mail 
or email to the Town Office, Norris Point.  
 

Town of Norris Point 
PO Box 119  

Norris Point, NL 
A0K 3V0 

e-mail: info@norrispoint.ca 


